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Moving out of Melford -- Stage 2 

 

Dear New Hope Family,  
 

THANK YOU VERY MUCH TO ALL THE VOLUNTEERS (see below) who have 
helped packing up and moving our belongings out of Melford so far! A lot 
has been accomplished! But there is more to do.  
Now, we are ready to begin stage 2: This coming Sunday, October 18, at 
2 pm, we would like to start moving bulky items (stacked chairs) to a 
storage space at The Washington Times (TWT). We would like to ask for 
volunteers to come to Melford and help load them into a truck and unload 
them at TWT.  
Rex Butler will conduct this move. PLEASE RSVP him if you are willing to 
help (301-832-4018).   
We would also like to ask volunteers who own a pick-up truck to help 
move designated donation items. Please call Rex (301-832-4018) when 
you are available and he will schedule a time.  
 

Then, on Saturday, October 24, we will start stage 3: moving the rest of 
our belongings to a storage space at New Hope Academy, where we will 
have 24/7 access. On Sunday, October 25, we need to have everything 
moved out and cleaned up at Melford.  
 

Please be aware items not packed up and considered unnecessary by 
Sunday, October 18, will be discarded. By October 24, the dumpster 
will have been removed. For any questions or concerns other than the 
move-out, please contact Pastor Jim or any of the council members. 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  
 

New Hope Family Council  
 

[Thank you to the volunteers, some of them came multiple days: Rex 
Butler, Steve Osmond, Ruth Osmond, Highmy Her, Ahren Her, Cameron 
Her, Margaret Herbers, Alexander Hunter, Melissa Manor, Diane 
Abendroth, Susan Fefferman, Christoph Wilkening, Larry Moffitt, Frank 
Grow, Rusae Taguchi, Ben Sugijima, Yoko Egoshi, Ndassi Yorkzah, Wasiu 
Babatunde, Natasha Babatunde, Victor Babatunde, Tom Lee, Melissa 
Manor.]  
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